
Dear First Priority Pest Control Customers,

We are happy to announce a new and exciting chapter for First 
Priority Pest Control. Viking Pest Control, an Award-Winning pest 
control company with offices here in York, PA, will assume full 
responsibility for our pest control business. Many of you may have 
already received service from a Viking Technician, as they have been 
working with us since June of 2023.

“Our customers will be in good hands with Viking Pest Control,” 
said Dan Dwyer of First Priority. “We are confident that our 
residential clients will receive the same high quality of service 
from Viking as they have come to expect from First Priority.”

“This is an exciting day for Viking Pest, and we are thrilled to be 
working with First Priority’s customers,” said Paul Bergmann, 
President of Viking Pest Control. “We appreciate the trust First 
Priority customers have placed in us, and we promise to continue 
to earn that trust with our award-winning service.”

Viking Pest Control offers high standards and dedication to 
effective pest control. First Priority customers transitioning to 
Viking can expect:

• Locally-based team members working out of York, PA

• Industry-leading Pest Management solutions with 40-plus 
years of tradition

• The Mid-Atlantic’s most trusted pest control company with 
national recognition from Forbes Home, The Spruce, Better 
Homes & Gardens, Real Simple, and more.

• Clear communication about services through e-mail, 
phone, and text

We appreciate your support of the First Priority team over the years 
and hope you will support Viking.

If you require additional services or want to learn more, please visit 
vikingpest.com, or call us at 800-618-2847 for any service requests or 
questions on your account.

Questions about
our partnership

with Viking?

Scan to find answers
on our FAQ page.



First Priority Pest Control has joined
forces with Viking Pest Control.

See more on back.


